COPRY

North Central College

Naperville, Hlinois 60566-1017
312/420-3400

September 26, 1989

Dr. Larry Funck
President, MACTLAC
Department of Chemistry
Wheaton College
Wheaton, IL 60187

Dear Larry:

I am resigning from being MACTLAC Employment Officer effective
October 28, 1989, I am willing to continue as archivist of
MACTLAC.

Larry, I have been frustrated with the office of Employment
Officer. I do not get the openings from the colleges. Also,
I send items to candidates and never hear from them. I
question if the current set up is really needed or working.
I'd like this item discussed at the executive meeting on
Friday, October 27th. I can give you more details on the
27th,

Please call me if you have questions.
Sincerely,

(rtrcd

Anne T. Sherren, Ph.D.
Chairman and Professor of Chemistry
MACTLAC Employment Officer

ATS:mel

cC: Forrest Frank, MACTLAC Secretary/Treasurer
Paul Sutton, Science Division Chairman



